
Cynthia Aguilar  
Sat 1/28/2023 9:33 AM 

 
Subject:  Southern Tier Project 
  
Dear Mr. Turner, 
 
Please accept this as a letter of support for the Southern Tier Project. 
 
The Southern  Tier Project directly tackles the critical  need for affordable  housing for year-
round residents. While I understand some of the concerns raised, it is impossible to provide 
housing that will 100% please everyone. 
 
Please approve this project as soon as possible. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Cynthia Aguilar 
West Tisbury 
 


